
 
 
 
 
 
July 26, 2002 
 
 
 
Ms. Carole J. Washburn, Executive Secretary 
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 
1300 S. Evergreen Park Drive SW 
Post Office Box 47250 
Olympia, WA  98504-7250 
 

Re: Docket No. UT-003013 
   

Dear Ms. Washburn: 
 
Enclosed for filing are an original and 19 copies of WorldCom’s Opening Post Hearing 
Brief (Revised Non Confidential Version). 
 
This filing is made to ensure that the confidential and non confidential versions of 
WorldCom’s brief contain consistent pagination.  Although the rules do not expressly 
require this, WorldCom understands that doing so eases any administrative burden on the 
Commission that may result from inconsistent pagination. 
 
Very truly yours, 
 
 
 
Michel L. Singer Nelson 
 
Cc:  Parties of Record 
  
 
 
 
 


